
 
 
 
15 PARKER STREET HOUSING SITE - DEVELOPMENT BRIEF (AN524-2003) 
 
Reference is made to the January 2003 meeting of the Committee when the development brief for the 
Parker Street housing site was approved following consultations (Report No 10/2003 refers).  Further 
consideration of the site boundaries has taken place and it is proposed that these be extended to take 
in the area of land immediately to the west which presently has no land use allocation.  There will be 
no implications for the development brief in this proposal. 
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